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RE: School of Code

Applications are now open for the School of Code’s Skills Bootcamp in Software Development
starting on 15 November 2021. The GFM are delighted to be sharing this with you as a part of our ongoing
commitment to learning for our community.

What is the School of Code Bootcamp?
The School of Code Bootcamp is a free, 16-week, online intensive web development course open to applicants of
all backgrounds. The School of Code is ‘on a mission’ to help give everyone a route into technology, and to teach
them the skills they need to leap into the industry.

Who can apply?
Anyone over 19 years old, living in the West Midlands, East Midlands, North West, London and South East can apply. No
qualifications or previous experience is required. You don’t even need to have seen a line of code before! All you need is the
desire to learn and a love of problem-solving.

What will I learn?
By the end of the course, you will be specialised in full-stack JavaScript development. You will be fully trained in
the industry best practices and standards and have learned the fundamentals of programming and how to work in
a high-performance tech team.

Will they help me get a job?
The School of Code will help you to get a foothold in the tech industry as not only is the course free, they are also
committed to helping place you into jobs - they bring the companies to you! In addition to creating software to
solve real-world problems, you’ll receive training to be confident and job-ready.

Apply now!
The course is full-time, Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm, for 16 weeks.
Applications are now open until 25 September! Enrol for the course here: www.schoolofcode.com
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